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Comments: It is important that the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests are maintained in compliance with the

Wilderness Act.    The proposed cutting and burning plans do not comply with the Act.  I support and encourage

you to implement Alternative C, the Wilderness Exclusion Alternative.  In addition, the Moses Mountain

Recommended Wilderness should be added to that alternative.  


